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Secretary of State 
180 State Office Building 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Re: November 2, 1982 Election 

City of Upsala 
P.O. Box 205 
Upsala, Minn. 56384 

November 10, 1982 

This is to certify the outcome of the question of Sunday 
Liquor we had on the City Ballot for the General Election which 
was held on November 2, 1982, 

The question "Should the sale of' intoxicating liquor 
be allowed on Sundays in the City of Upsala" received the 
following votes1 

For 82 

Against 141 

Sincerely, 

~k-~~ 
Gary K. Rachuy 
City Clerk 
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